
  
 

 

11th December 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Scholarships for entry into Year 7, Year 9 and Sixth Form at Quinton House School 

I am delighted to inform you that the details for our scholarship programme for entry into Year 7, Year 9 and Year 
12 in September 2020 are now available on our website at www.quintonhouseschool.co.uk/admissions-
fees/scholarships-bursaries/ . 

Scholarships are first and foremost a public celebration of a students’ achievement. In awarding a scholarship, 
Quinton House School will support the scholar in the continuous pursuit of excellence within their specialist field, 
and, where applicable, liaise with external agencies to further support the students’ progress in the scholarship 
area. 

Quinton House School celebrates students with a broad range of talents and skills, and we recognise and reward 
outstanding talent across the curriculum. We therefore award scholarships in academia, drama, music and sport. 
We also offer all-rounder awards for those students who are able to contribute significantly to the Quinton House 
School community in a number of different fields. 

Students awarded a scholarship will be entitled to a reduction in fees of up to 25%. This will be applied for the 
duration of the student’s time in the Senior School. We are now inviting applications for scholarships and our 
application process is as follows: 

Monday 6th January    Please return the scholarship application form to Mrs Jo Sainsbury, Admissions Manager.  

Saturday 11th January    Internal and external candidate practical assessments for Sport, Music, Drama and Art. 

Monday 13th January 

All students wishing to be considered for an academic or all-rounder scholarship in Years 7 and 9 are required to sit 
two scholarship examinations, one in English and one in Mathematics.  These examinations will last 1 hour each, 
with a break between them. Students will be required arrive at the Main Entrance at Upton Hall at 9.30 am and the 
examinations will be over by 12.15 pm when the students should either be collected or should return to normal 
lessons.  There will be specific Sixth Form scholarship papers to be completed for those interested in Sixth Form. 

Thursday 16th January 

Sixth Form interviews take place with the Principal and members of the Senior Leadership Team. 

Any student wishing to apply for either a Sports or a Performing Arts Scholarship is requested to submit a portfolio 
for assessment and to attend an interview. Performing Arts applicant will be required to undertake a practical 
performance overseen by the Head of Music or Head of Drama. Sports Scholarship applicants will be asked to 
undertake a practical assessment overseen by the Director of Sport, which will include baseline fitness testing. 

Week beginning Monday 20th January 

Principal: Mrs Jo Storey 
 

Upton Hall, Upton 
Northampton NN5 4UX 
_______________________________ 
Telephone: (01604) 752050 
Fax: (01604) 581707 
Email: info@quintonhouseschool.co.uk 
Web: www.quintonhouseschool.co.uk 



  
Scholarship awards are published, and parents are invited to make an appointment to meet with the Principal to 
discuss the results. 

We look forward to receiving your scholarship applications. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jo Storey 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Application for Scholarship (September 2020) 

If you wish your child to be considered for a scholarship, please return this reply slip by  

Monday 6th January to Mrs Jo Sainsbury, Admissions, Quinton House School. 

Student  name: __________________________________________ 

I wish my child to be considered for the following scholarships (please tick as appropriate): 

 

Academic 
 

  

   
All-Rounder 
 

  

   
Sport 
 

  

   
Performing 
Arts  

  
 

Sixth Form    
 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian) 


